
Hello all! 
 
I hope you and your family are doing well! While things may seem a little stressful and new, I 
want you to assure you that we will figure this out together. It is my goal to get you the 
information you need to be successful in this course and to help you navigate what our learning 
will look like together.  
 
As we begin our learning this way, here is some important information you will need to keep 
handy. Everything can be accomplished at home, on the computer or with your family! Always 
be sure to check the website if you are looking for anything. If you have any questions or 
concerns the best way to reach me is by email: dillon.cerullo@wcsdny.org 
 
The tentative office hours are Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 9am to 10am. Office hours 
are subject to change! This means I will be available to answer any questions you have by email 
within 5 minutes.  
 
Our first assignment together is for every student to take a picture/video of yourself playing an 
instrument or singing.This is a check-in and to make sure everything is working okay! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Cerullo 
Oak Grove Music Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


